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Firstly, I would like to thank everyone who has given up their time to attend this evening’s 
meeting and to the Executive Committee for organising. 
 
Secondly, I would like to thank all the members of the executive committee for all the 
outstanding work they did last year. It isn’t easy coming into an organisation and getting 
involved arranging events or compiling statistics with no previous knowledge. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank all of you members who supported the events we put on last year 
and to all the other volunteers who supported as without you, these events simply don’t 
happen. 
 
All our events were again successful in 2023 but I would like to particularly call out the great 
work done by the E2E committee. From initially cancelling the event, a lot of hard work went in 
to getting a subcommittee up and running along with advertising and refreshing the event as it 
was at risk of falling away. 
 
Coming up in 2024: 
 

 Altenar will continue to sponsor IOM Marathon/Half Marathon 
 Haldane Fisher will continue to sponsor Syd Quirk Half Marathon  
 MFX will continue to sponsor the End to End walk 
 Hansard Global our sponsors for the Spring and Autumn Handicaps 
 Acclaim will continue to sponsor the 20 mile road race 

 
On social media, our Facebook members grew again from 621 to 743 members. 
We continue our social media presence to advertise upcoming events and these also go across 
multiple club groups to so nobody misses out. 
 
I would like to conclude by wishing all of our members every success in all of their respective 
events in 2024. 
 
Thank you 
 
Lee Johnson, 
Chairman IOMVAC 
 


